
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 20th November 

Dear Families,  

The Lower School performance of ‘When Sasha Got Swept Up The Chimney’ is 

approaching and your children are looking forward to entertaining you with their 

interpretation of this festive musical. 

The production will be recorded. We do have permission for all the children to 

document their performances this way. However, if you do not wish for your child 

to be recorded, please contact the school office by Monday 9th December.  

If you would like to purchase a recording of the production, please complete the 

form linked below and complete payment by Wednesday 18th December. The 

production will be uploaded onto a secure 2MG Memory USB stick for you to keep. 

USBs will cost £12 each.  

https://forms.gle/E7iL1aG9LPuwHiXy6 

Orders received by Wednesday 18th December will be delivered to school for 

distribution by the end of the school term. Those received after that date may not 

be available until January unless pre-arranged with the school office.  

Kind Regards,  

The Lower School Team  

https://forms.gle/E7iL1aG9LPuwHiXy6

